
 
 
 
 
18th August 2017 
 
 
London Borough of Camden  
Town Hall  
Argyle Street London  
WC1H 8ND  
 
Dear Sirs 
 
Re: 5-13 LEEKE STREET 
 
Please find enclosed our planning application for change of use, demolition, and erection of new 
building for use as annex to the Paul Hamlyn Foundation.  
 
As part of this application we have submitted the following documentation: 
 
1. Planning application forms 
 
2. A Site Location Plan 
 
3. A Block Plan 
 
4. Architectural drawings including existing (showing demolition) and proposed plans and 

elevations. 
 
5. A Design and Access Statement 
 
6. 3D Massing images of proposal 
 
Please note that all of the information listed above has been submitted via the Planning Portal. 
 
We trust that the above meets with your approval but please do not hesitate to contact us if you 
require any further information or if you have any queries. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
TIMOTHY SCHMIDT 
GUY STANSFELD ARCHITECTS 
 
enc. 


